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Welcome to the Uttoxeter Golf Club newsletter. 
 

The newsletters aim will be to provide you with information on up and coming 
golfing and social events, course information, along with reports from the Ladies 

and Seniors sections. 
 
 

 

COURSE UPDATE 
 

 It has been noted that since the course closure letter 
went out last month that there has been a great take 
up on the advice of carrying and adhering to the newly 
roped areas. This is greatly appreciated and will help 
our course to recover quicker for the main playing 
season. 

 Could members please keep away from roped areas, 
especially those with trolleys. 

 Stump grinding is due to take place (weather 
depending) on the 22/2/16 

 A special thank you goes to Graham Waldron for 
making the new low level stakes that are now in use 
around the course and other members who have 
donated time and materials to help out around the 
course. 

 The course is to be re-measured and rated later in the 
year, this will include the new 9th tee. 

 A Course Liaison group has been formed with 
members of all abilities from various sections across 
the membership. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

------------------------------------------- 
 

 Already the club has seen several new faces in the 
early part of 2016, please spread the word about our 
new membership rates to your friends. 

 A big thank you to all those members who have paid 
their subscriptions to date, to the few that are left if 
you could make your payments at the pro shop or to 
the club secretary as soon as possible that will be of 
great help to the running of our club. Those who have 
not renewed will have their playing rights suspended. 

 Out of 161 members due for renewal in January, 154 
have renewed so far and we have 6 new members to 
date. 

 If you have not already activated your BRS booking 
system account or are having problems logging in, 
then please see Adam in the pro shop for help. 



 

 

Ladies Competitions in February are as follows: 
 
Tues 2 Feb and Sun 7 Feb – Stableford (changed from Medal due 
to course conditions) 
Tues 9 Feb – Stableford. 
Sun 14 Feb – no competition. 
Tues 16 Feb – Medal. 
Thurs 18 Feb – 3 club competition. 
Sun 21 Feb – Medal. 
Tues 23 Feb and Sun 28 Feb – Stableford. 
 
Eight lady players are going away for a 3 day, 2 night golf break 
from March 1st -3rd  at Calderfields GC, Walsall 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

MEMBERS EVENING - 31 March 2016 - 7pm  
Members of Uttoxeter Golf Club, here is your chance to come 
and talk to the directors of club and let us have your views and 
ideas on what sort of job we are doing for you and how we 
can improve all aspects of the golf club. We hope to have the 
agronomist on hand on this evening to explain how our greens 
and course are progressing for the future. 



 

 
Don't forget to follow us on Facebook and Twitter for up to date course reports 

and announcements. 
 

 

 

 


